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SUBJECT:  FS-6T Payment Receipt Requirement and New Form MV-149B 
 

 
FS-6T Payment Receipt 

Beginning October 6, 2010, a DMV payment receipt (form FS-6T) must accompany the 
following forms: 
 

 MV-148    (Temporary License/Permit) 
        MV-149    (Temporary Registration) 
        MV-231    (Certificate for Non-resident Seasonal Farm Laborer) 
        MV-257B  (Temporary House Trailer Permit) 
        MV-693    (Restricted Use License/Privilege Attachment), only  

                    required for out-of-state privilege 
 
These forms will be validated with a date/office stamp, and will have the FS-6T receipt 
number handwritten on the form. 
 
The MV-149A (used to extend an expired registration) will not be affected by this change. 
 

 
MV-149B 

Form MV-149B (Temporary Registration for Central Dealers) has been created to extend 
dealer temporary registrations.  Please note that the FS-6T receipt does not have to 
accompany forms MV-149A and MV-149B. 
 
Please share this information with appropriate staff.  Thank you. 
 
         David J. Swarts 
         Commissioner 
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